
 
Notice of Addenda  
 
 
Name of Paper    
 
Courier Post    
 
 
Notice of Addenda  
 
The Camden City Board of Education  has issued an addenda to push the opening date from May 2, 2023 at 10 
AM to May 9, 2023 at 10 AM to reflect updates to the packet including scope of service.   18A:18A-21.  All 
prospective proposers will receive a copy of this addendum and will be required to submit it with the submitted 
proposal.   
    The award and the contract(s) below are available for public inspection at the Office of the Board Secretary 
located at 1033 Cambridge Street. Camden, New Jersey 08105 from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through 
Friday: 
 
                                                                                                                                     
   
 
 
 
          Raymond Coxe  
     School Business Administrator/ 
     Board Secretary    


